
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Programme for 
Integrated Child Health 
A joint learning programme for Paediatric and 
general practice trainees, ‘first- five’ GPs and 
others passionate about child Health. 

In collaboration with London South Bank University 
(LSBU), you will participate in a work-based learning 
programme for a fee of £320. 

 

Applications open now - Deadline 27/8/24 



Are you interested in integrated child health? Do you want to 
develop skills in working differently and help develop services 
to provide better care? 

London Schools of Paediatrics and General Practice will continue to run the 
Programme for Integrated Child Health (PICH) in 2024/5 – with a launch 
event on 6th November 2024 The programme will provide a framework for 
learning and inspiration. 

 

What will you gain? 
• You will participate in this pioneering, truly integrated joint learning programme. 
• You will have the opportunity for joint working on self-selected projects, clinical 

and quality improvement activities according to your particular areas of interest. 

 

What will the PICH program provide? 
• A 11 month program that will run alongside your clinical work/placements. 
• A structured reflective learning portfolio on integrated care that will help focus 

your learning through the course 

• Mentorship and support by experienced Faculty. 

• Support for integrated clinical activity e.g. Learning Together clinics. 
• The opportunity to network with peer participants, supervisors and 

champions in the field. 

What will be expected of you? 
• Attendance at monthly virtual evening seminars and 3 F2F events 

including the launch event on 6th November 2024 13:30-20:00 
(NB. attendance at the launch is compulsory for all participants) 

• Completion of the reflective learning portfolio. 

• Enthusiasm and commitment to the program. 

How do I apply? 
• Online applications are open from 15/7/24 to 27/8/24 . The online 

application form is on the PICH website (search for apply now) 
• If successful, you will then be required to enrol with LSBU. 
• The course fees can be reclaimed via HEE study leave processes for 

trainees. There are options for GPs, please get in touch if funding is an 

issue and we can offer some help/ideas. 

 

 
We look forward to your application! 

If you have any further questions please 
email contact@pich.org.uk 

See our website www.pich.org.uk for 
more information 

mailto:contact@pich.org.uk
http://www.pich.org.uk/

